
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 7:19:37 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 4:31 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Bill Hillis

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --
EB-2020-0246
We are seniors on a pension that built our retirement home in 2010 and became full time residents in 2013. Hydro
One has just informed us that we are classified a "seasonal customer" and will be moved to a "low density (R2)
customer" resulting in an increase of over $50.00 per month. Like many seniors we conserve as much as possible
and use approximately 5440 kWh pure year. We are not isolated as we have over a dozen full time neighbors within
one km of our house. This huge increase could very well put us out of our home. Please put a stop to this
application. Kindest Regards.

-- Attachment --




